

Office of the Bishop

Diocese of Pittsburgh

2900 Noblestown Road, Pittsburgh, PA 152054227 Phone: 412-456-3010 • Fax: 412-456-3185 E-mail: dzubik@diopitt.org • Website: www.diopitt.org

January 3, 2024

Dear Sisters and Brothers in Christ:

We read in the Catechism of the Catholic Church, "The Eucharist is the source and summit of the Christian life" (#1324). For the past one and a half years, the Church in the United States has been proclaiming the call to Eucharistic Revival in an effort to promote a renewal of the life of the Church. The Revival kindles a renewed faith in Christ's Real Presence in the Holy Eucharist, a deeper understanding of the great gift of the Sacrament of the Altar, and a commitment to the mission of bringing the Lord to others as we are strengthened by receiving His Body and Blood.

I write to personally invite you to join me at the National Eucharistic Congress in Indianapolis from July 17 to 21. It will be an amazing time of praising the Lord Jesus in the Holy Eucharist and of strengthening our bonds in Christ's Body, the Church. Come to the National Eucharistic Congress with your families and your friends. Represent the Diocese of Pittsburgh as members of the Church Alive!

Log on to the Diocesan Website under "Eucharistic Revival" for a schedule of events and how to register for the Congress. Do not delay. The Diocese of Pittsburgh has purchased 250 tickets for your use. They will go fast.

Come to this amazing historic event to rediscover the source and summit of our life, Jesus Christ present in the Holy Eucharist.

Grateful for our belief that "Nothing is Impossible with God," I am

Your brother in Christ,

Most Reverend David A. Zubik

+ Davis A. Zulik

Bishop of Pittsburgh

DAZ:lar